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Please oppose SB 1087 and protect Oregon's farmland for farming.  SB 1087 would 

allow restaurants that might have little connection to farming to be located on our 

scarce farmland.  Current law allows the sale of food on farms when it is clearly 

linked to farming.  Non-farm restaurants don't belong on farmland. 

 

Thanks for your attention. 


